
Interdisciplinary Approach to the 

Scientific Research of the Adriatic Sea 

May 19 & 20, 2025

InspireAdriatic 2025

Dear colleagues and friends,

Following the successful symposium InspireAdriatic 2023 

(https://inspireadriatic2023.irb.hr/) which gathered over 80 participants 

from various research fields and numerous positive feedbacks, the 

organizing committee and the Ruđer Bošković Institute are pleased to 

announce the 2nd international scientific symposium 

Interdisciplinary Approach to the Scientific Research of the Adriatic 

Sea - InspireAdriatic 2025 (http://inspireadriatic2025.hr/).

The two-day symposium will once again provide a unique platform to 

inspire and connect researchers studying the characteristics of the 

complex Adriatic ecosystems exposed to the effects of various 

stressors. With the aim of promoting and fostering the interdisciplinary 

approach, we warmly invite all researchers from different backgrounds to 

share their latest findings, interact and exchange new and emerging 

ideas.

The event will also be dedicated to the memory of Prof. Marko Branica.

We encourage active participation, but participants without contributions 

are also welcome.

Registration for this event is open.

We look forward to welcoming you all in Zagreb.

For more information, please visit our 

website http://inspireadriatic2025.hr/

Contact us for more information: inspireadriatic@irb.hr

The Symposium will take place on May 19 and 20, 2025 in 
Zagreb at the premises of the University of Algebra.
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